
 
 

Marking the birthday of two champions of human equality,  
both born on Feb. 12, 1809 

The Darwin-Lincoln  
Birthday Forum 

 
Friday, Feb. 10, 2012, 12:15 to 1:30 p.m. 

 
Abraham Lincoln and Frederick Douglass 

Prof. John Stauffer, Harvard University 
 

How Brave Was Darwin? 
Prof. Harriet Ritvo, Arthur J. Conner Professor History, MIT 

 

Lincoln and Civil Liberties: From Bull Run to Guantanamo 
Prof. Christopher Capozzola, Assoc. Professor of History, MIT 

 
Darwin and Human Equality 

Prof. Jonathan King, Biology Dept., MIT 
 

Killian Hall, MIT,160 Memorial Drive, Cambridge, MA 
 

Free and open to the public. Refreshments noon to 12:15 p.m. 
For more information, go to http://www.darwinbicentennial.org or contact Guisbond@mit.edu 

 
 


